NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Regular Meeting of the
Beautification Advisory and Code Enforcement Commission

September 30, 2013

Chairman Herman Blackwell
Commissioner Cathleen Harrington
Commissioner Doug Darling
Commissioner Kathy O’Hare
Commissioner Lee Lancaster
Commissioner Patricia Bernard
Commissioner Rudy Batts
Commissioner Sarah Nichols

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Beautification
Advisory and Code Enforcement Commission for Monday, September 30, 2013 at
6:00 p.m. is canceled. The next meeting will be scheduled after the new members
of newly-formed Code Enforcement Appeals Board have been appointed.

Further information may be obtained from the Code Enforcement Division, 555
Santa Clara Street — 1st Floor, Vallejo, California, and (707) 648-4469.

Herman Blackwell Dong M. Yoo
Chairman Secretary to Commission

I hereby certify that I caused a true copy of the above notice to be delivered to each of the Commissioners of the
Vallejo Beautification Advisory and Code Enforcement Commission at least 24 hours before the time set for the
meeting.

T

Dong M. Yoo
Secretary to Commission




